
From: Dai Qin  
Sent: Tuesday, May 12, 2020 9:17 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Strong objection to Bernard KDA plan(41 storeys high building) 
 
   
Hi Mayor and Councilors, 
 
My name is Qin Dai. I am a residence living in 19 Yuan Dr, Richmond Hill.  
 
I just want to express my strong objection to build such a high building which is not suitable for 
current nice and quiet area and Richmond Hill residence won't benefit from this. Let's follow 
the guidelines set by the provincial, follow the existing Richmond Hill official plan and build a 
sustainable Richmond Hill together. 
 
Please Vote No to this unfeasible plan. 
 
Thanks, 
Qin Dai 
 


